
Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>

Luminato Minor Site Plan Amendment 

Erin Cooperrider <erin@newheightgroup.com> Tue, Aug 22, 2017 at 3:19 PM
To: Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Chip Newell <chip@newheightgroup.com>

Hi Caitlin:

As a follow up to our recent meeting with Barbara, attached please find a formal request to amend our approved Site Plan
to add landscaping on the land owned by the City at the end of Newbury Street. My letter to you references three revised
plans, but there are in fact, four plans, that needed to be revised to reflect the proposed changes. These are plan sheets
C1.2, C1.3, C1.4, and C1.6.  These have all been, or will be soon, uploaded to E-Plan, but they are attached here as well.
Please let me know if you have questions, or need any additional information in order to consider this request. Thank you
for your time.

Best Regards,

Erin Cooperrider
NewHeight Group
erin@newheightgroup.com
207.720.0181

Luminato Condos in Portland’s East End. All 24 homes sold. Delivery 2017. www.luminatocondos.com
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